
Like many in our community, the Jay County Public Library
staff and Board of Trustees have been watching the public
health crisis posed by Covid-19 in Jay County and throughout
Indiana.  In light of how the pandemic has progressed we are
trying to make decisions that are in the best interest of the
safety of our staff and patrons.
 
In light of this, we are making a few adjustments to some of
the services enjoyed by our patrons.  First, all in-person
programming (with the exception of our Whoville event on
December 3) has been suspended.  Second, all meeting room
space for the public is closed. And, third, patrons must wear a
face covering while in the building.
 
We are taking these steps in order to do our part to help
stop the spread of Covid-19 in Jay County.  Slowing the spread
now only increases our chances of avoiding having to close our
doors completely to the public as we did this spring.
 
I invite those who are unable to wear a mask to take
advantage of Curbside Delivery.  We can still help all patrons
with copying, faxing, printing, and scanning needs.  All it takes is
a phone call to the library and we will be happy to help you.
 
We understand these steps may pose an inconvenience to some,
and I thank you for your understanding during this time.
 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns at 
(260)726-7890 or email me at ehinderliter@jaycpl.lib.in.us.
 
Eric Hinderliter, Director
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